
 

Kingman Area Chamber of Commerce 
405 E Beale St 

Kingman, AZ  86401 
 
 
 

December 6, 2023 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 

 
On behalf of the Board of Directors, The Kingman Area Chamber of Commerce would like to extend our 
support to the proposed merger and transition of Care1st Health Plan Arizona to Arizona Complete Health. 
Since 2018, Care1st Health Plan Arizona has been a solid partner to the community and we expect that to 
continue well into the future under Arizona Complete Health. We support the proposed merger as a means to 
reduce confusion, streamline member and provider experiences, and ensure stability for Kingman and 
Mohave County communities.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Becky Fawson 

 
Becky Fawson 
President/CEO 
Kingman Area Chamber of Commerce 
 
 
 


